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My name is Steve Austin.CPA.semi retired former President of Austin 
Associates,CPA;s in Auburn. I have been providing tax and consulting services to 
Maine cannibis companies for over 10 years..I feel that the challenges facing this 
industry from a regulation and oversight prospective.are extemely difficult to contend 
with for my clients.Therefore Im in support of any legislation that destigmatizes and 
treats them like any other Maine business is necessary.Thats why I am supporting LD 
40.Thank you for your consideration. 


